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09/08/2024  11:33:562024/3304/T SUPC Tony Page & 

Michael Harper

Dear Sir,

We live at 100A Camden Mews which, along with 100 & 100B, is immediately next to the Ash tree (T2). 

We support the proposed pollarding works which are necessary, and would request prior notification of these 

works and also discussion about, and work to, the branches significantly overhanging and adjacent to our 

property.  

Please also note that the list of neighbour details is incorrect regarding Camden Mews, as 92 and 94 are not 

affected by the proposals, whereas 100,100A & 100B are directly impacted by the Ash tree (T2).

If this application goes to Committee please advise us accordingly. 

Yours sincerely,

Tony Page & Michael Harper
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